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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wed, Sept 13 - Chapel: Elementary - Joel Nydam; Middle/High School - Chris 
Massoglia (Actor in the Upcoming Christian Movie "Because of Grácia") 
Fri, Sept 15 - Mid-quarter 1 
Mon, Sept 18 - Legacy Parent Association (LPA) Meeting - 6:30 pm 
Tues, Sept 19 - Class Picture Day 
Wed, Sept 20 - All Chapels: Josiah Kennealy  
Fri, Sept 22 - Root Beer Float Sale at Lunch 
Mon, Sept 25 - Fall Parent Meeting - Strategic Plan Presentation 
Wed, Sept 27 - See You At The Pole 
Thurs, Sept 28 - Parent Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Sept 29 - NO SCHOOL Parent Teacher Conferences - 8:00 am-4:00 pm 
Mon-Fri, Oct 2-6 - Spiritual Emphasis Week 
Mon, Oct 2 - Picture Retake Day 
Tues, Oct 3 - Parent Night with Duffy Robbins - 7:00 pm 
Fri, Oct 6 - All School Service Day 
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A big THANK YOU to all who supported the Mane Event! Whether you collected pledges, ran in the 
race, volunteered your time, or attended the event to cheer on the racers; our Legacy Community 
came together to make the event a HUGE SUCCESS. We had 271 racers and over 400 in 
attendance. 
 
To date our pledges total over $23,000!  
  
If you would like to help us meet our goal of $25,000. it's not too late! Please bring any donations or 
pledges to the School Office. 
  
 



Our top pledge-raising students were: 

• Brielle Nydam (4th grade) - $1,665.00 
• Savanna Dunsmore (6th grade) - $1,400.00 
• Jack Stuttgen (8th grade) - $1,000.00 
• Arabella Luhring (Kindergarten) - $725 
• Kaden Luhring (3rd grade) - $725 

Once again thank you to our event sponsors!  WE ARE SO GRATEFUL FOR YOUR GENEROUS 
SUPPORT! 
  
This year's Mane Event was POWERED by:  

 

 

 

 

 

              
 

                                    

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
Dads Who Pray 
The next meeting for the LCA "Dads Who Pray" 
group will be on Saturday, September 16 at 
7:00 am. We meet roughly quarterly, early on 
Saturday mornings, to pray over our kids, the 
school, and the staff.   
 
We will meet at 1922 S 1st Avenue, Anoka - in a 
second floor office.   
 
Email Scott Colestock for additional information! 

 

 
MAP Testing 
Students in 1st-10th grade will be taking MAP 
tests September 11-18. Make sure your student(s) 
get plenty of rest so they can do their best on the 
tests. 
 
Go to http://www.lcamn.org/quicklinks/map-testing/ 
for more information and the MAP testing schedule. 

 

  

 



 
Legacy Parent Association Fall Welcome Meeting 
The 2017-18 school year has begun and that means our Legacy Parent Association (LPA) needs 
YOU! Please join us at our kick-off meeting Monday, September 18 at 6:30 pm in the Media Center. 
(Dessert and coffee provided!) 
 
Come and learn more about how you can use your time, talents, and skills to bless your kids and the 
whole Legacy community as we put on events, appreciate our staff, and make Legacy's facilities look 
good all year long.   
 
Don't miss this perfect opportunity to meet and work with other Legacy parents!  We hope to see you 
there. 

  

2017-18 Class Pictures 
It has become a tradition at Legacy that we take class/grade 
pictures each year, and we put them up on the wall in the upper 
hallway to celebrate our community. These class pictures will be 
taken on Tuesday, September 19. You have the opportunity to 
purchase these class photos. Order forms and payment must be 
turned in to the School Office by Tuesday, September 26. Find 
the Order form at 
http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/77bfd7de-04ec-
4f65-9adb-c975318abce1.pdf  

 

 

  

 

 
Attention Legacy Community 
You are invited to a Vision and Prayer Evening at Legacy Christian Academy 

• Monday, September 25, 2017 | 7:00 pm 

Join us in the Sports Center for desserts and fellowship as leadership shares with you the 
strategic plan and vision for Legacy for the next five years. 

  

	
 

• Thurs, September 28 from 4:00-
8:00 pm  

• Fri, September 29 from 8:00 am-
4:00 pm 

 

 
Picture Retake Day  
If your student(s) did not get their school picture taken at 
Open House, or if they need to have them retaken, Picture 
Retake Day is Monday, October 2. If the picture needs to 
be retaken, please return the original picture packet. 
 
 
 



 

The Conference Scheduler will be 
available for parents to sign up for 
conferences until Wednesday, 
September 27 at 6:00 pm.  

Contact Cyd Budish if you have any 
questions. We look forward to 
meeting with you! 

Find the Order Form at 
http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/067e9578-
fb03-4d3e-a32e-14208ee41060.pdf  

 

  

Parent Night with Duffy Robbins 
Plan now to attend Parent Night during Spiritual Emphasis 
Week.  

• Mr. Duffy Robbins, Speaker 
• Tuesday, October 3 at 7:00 pm 
• Meadow Creek Church Worship Center 

Cultural Influence? Learn how the power of the culture is shaping your child's worldview, For more 
information, go to http://www.lcamn.org/about-us/parent-association/fall-parents-night/  
  
Hear a message from Duffy at http://faithbridge.org/sermon/awkward-families-and-amazing-grace/  

 

 

  

Lego Club 
Bricks at Work is an after-school Club for students in 3rd-5th grade. 

• Thursdays, October 5-November 9 
• 2:15-3:45 pm 
• Room A127 

For more information and registration, go to http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/clubs-activities/lego-
club/  

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 
College Fairs 

• National College Fair - Minneapolis Convention Center 
o September 27 (9:00 am-12:00 pm and 5:00-8:00 pm) 
o September 28 (9:00 am-12:00 pm) 

• Christian College Fair  
o October 10 (New Life Academy - 6:30-8:30 pm) 
o October 11 (Southwest Christian High School - 6:30-8:30 pm) 

• National Portfolio Day - Minneapolis College of Art and Design 
o October 8 (12:00-4:00 pm) 



PSAT 
On Wednesday, October 11 the juniors will be taking the PSAT exam. This practice SAT exam also 
gives students the opportunity to qualify for the National Merit Scholarship.   
  
ACT/SAT 
The next ACT will be on October 28. The registration deadline is September 22. Please 
visit www.act.org 

  

ATHLETICS 
 
Girls Basketball Coach Meet & Greet 
On September 18, following the girls varsity home soccer game, you are invited to 
a Meet & Greet in the Sports Center Lobby with Girls Basketball Coach Arthur 
Crutch. Find out more about Coach Crutch at 
http://www.lcamn.org/news/2017/08/arthur-crutch-named-head-girls-basketball-
coach/  

 
 
Officiate MS Athletic Contests 
The LCA Athletic Department is looking for qualified officials to cover Legacy hosted MS contests in 
volleyball, soccer, and baseball this year. The rate of pay is $45-$60 depending on the contest. 
Having a couple "go-to" officials dedicated to our MS teams would be a great benefit to our student-
athletes. If you are a trained official interested in learning more please email Sarah Klawiter. 

 
 Fall Sports Pictures - Update 

Pictures will be taken for all of our high school fall sports teams on Tuesday, September 19. Team 
specific information will be sent out via email from your prospective coach. Order forms and payment 
must be turned in on Tuesday, September 19 - no exceptions. Find the Order Form at 
http://www.lcamn.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/LCA-Sports-Picture-Order-Form.pdf. Note: Picture 
day for middle school fall sports has been moved to a different day. More information on that will 
follow. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



CHURCH/COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

 
Family Palooza - Constance Free Church 
Bring the whole family for a great time at Constance Free Church's Family Palooza. 

• Saturday, September 16 (rain or shine!) 
• 11:00 am-6:00 pm 
• Constance Free Church - 16150 Crosstown Blvd. NW, Andover 
• FREE  

o Food 
o Live music 
o Petting zoo 
o Inflatables 
o Classic car show 
o Tricycle races 

Find more information at http://www.constancefree.org/event/2017-09-16-family-palooza/  

  
Support Christian Movie "Because of Grácia" 
MS and HS students heard from Chris Massoglia in Chapel today. Chris grew 
up in Blaine and attends a local church. He shared how God called him to step 
away from acting for a while, even though he had an opportunity to have a part 
in a very "desirable" film. Chris will be starring in the new Christian movie 
"Because of Grácia." See it in theaters this weekend! 
 
See movie trailer at https://www.youtube.com/embed/apTFcZZh700  
  

 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
763.427.4595 

www.lcamn.org 
 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 
    

 

 

 

 

 

	


